
Mr. Vahan B. Kurkjian 
Harbour Village 8-C 
Short Beach Road 
Branford, Connecticut 06405 

Dear Mr. Kurkjian: 

October 22, 1973 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $200 for 
which our receipt #17253 is enclosed. 

We have also enclosed a copy of the letter sent by 
the Primate to Hr. Hejinian. 

Enclosures 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


